
 
 

   

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Corfe Class,  

 

We are writing to inform you about the Corfe Class school trip which will take place on Tuesday 3rd June 2025. To link 

the trip in with our Summer Term History class topic ‘Changes in Living Memory’ we will be visiting Gore Farm in 

Trent.    

 

The outline of the day is as follows:  

 

8.45am - Arrive at school for registration promptly please  

9.15am - Bus leaves  

10.00am - Arrive at Gore Farm – Ernest Cook Trust  

10.00- 11.30am – Meet the animals and see how the farm operates  

11.30 – 12.30pm - Lunch  

12.30pm – 2pm – Outdoor learning in the woods   

2.55pm - Arrive back at school  

3.15pm - Collect as normal  

 

We kindly ask that children are to be dressed in non- school uniform to include long trousers/ leggings and wear 

appropriate footwear for walking around a farm, a light coat if rain is forecast or sun cream (applied before coming to 

school) and sun hats if there is a heat-wave!   

 

The children need to bring a small backpack to carry their snack, lunch, raincoat and plenty to drink. If you would like a 

free school packed lunch on the day, please can you let the office know by Friday 16th May.  There is no need for any 

spending money on this trip.    

 

Please can we kindly ask for a contribution of £7.00 for each child, which covers the bus travel to and from the farm.  We 

are very lucky that Gore Farm is free.    

  

 Please could we have your contribution and permission completed on ParentMail by Monday 19th May  

 

Opportunities such as this are exciting and developmental, we see huge value in widening the experiences for all our 

children, and for trips such as this to continue we do need your contribution to the costs, otherwise we may have to rethink 

the opportunities we are able to provide.  

 

We hope that the children have a fantastic day. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to come and speak to Mrs 

Downes about the trip.  

 

Many thanks  

 

  

  

         


